
Boulware Springs Charter School
Governing Board Informational Meeting 
Meeting was held via video conference
January 26, 2021
5:00 p.m.
Notification to the public via school’s website
MINUTES
I. SESSION: 5:03 p.m. 
A. Attendees 
Board Members: Audrey Sommer, Cindy Boulware, Cassie Macais, Steve Bradford, Megan Lane, Bruce Carroll
Others: Kay Abbitt
B. Action Items
I. Motion to Approve Minutes from October 1st 2020 and December 1, 2020
Cindy motioned to approve the December 1st minutes. Cassie seconded and the motion was carried unanimously. Cassie motioned to approve the October 1st minutes. Cindy seconded and the motion was carried unanimously.
C. Items for Discussion Only (No Action)

I.  Financials Update
    Kay discussed the SBA PPP loan and grants which were used to purchase Covid-19 cleaning supplies, provide after school tutoring, provide internet improvements and new Chromebook purchases. SunTrust has approved the SBA PPP loan. The district will be notified in the 21/22 school year regarding the school’s FTE audit from December 2019.
II.  Covid-19 Updates
Eight students and two teachers have tested positive for Covid-19 since August.    Three classes have had to be quarantined since August.

III. Exit Plan
Kay presented her plan to the board to retire which would involve her co-directing with her replacement during the 2021-2022 school year. The prospective new director, Tiffany White, will attend the next board meeting to meet the board members and answer any questions.

ADJOURNMENT: 5:28 p.m.    
The next board meeting is scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on February 23, 2021.
Respectfully Submitted:
________________________________________ 

_________________________
                    Dennis Kramer, Board Chair                                                     Date            
Approved by Governing Board: ________________________
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